
The Retreat at River Park Place 
Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 

 

 

 
Dear Homeowner/Resident, 
 
At the last Board meeting Management presented the First Supplemental Certificate and Memorandum 
of Dedicatory Instruments that spoke to painting of bricks on homes in the community. Such policy 
was reviewed and approved and recently has been adopted and recorded and is now an official policy 
for the Association. At your convenience visit the Associations website at www.riverparkplacehoa.com 
to view them under the Documents tab. 
If you have any questions regarding them please contact Ryan Smith, the Association Manager at 
Ryan@Legacysouthwestpm.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Retreat at River Park Place Board of Directors  
 
 
 


